
 

 
 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hereby give notice of our intention to hold a meeting with analysts and institutional 
investors on 30 April 2021 at 11:30 hrs (CET), for the purpose of reporting on Banco 
Sabadell’s results of the first quarter of 2021. 
 
The presentation can be followed by those interested by a live streaming of the event on 
the corporate website of Banco Sabadell (www.grupobancosabadell.com). 
 
The recording of the presentation will be available for all those who are interested on 
Banco Sabadell’s corporate website. 
 
On 30 April, from 13:30 hrs (CET), a press conference will take place and can be 
followed by a live streaming on the corporate website of Banco Sabadell. The documents 
related to these results will have previously been made public through the submission of 
such documentation to the National Securities Market Commission (Comisión Nacional 
del Mercado de Valores – CNMV-). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gonzalo Barettino Coloma 
Deputy-Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 
Barcelona, 28 April 2021 
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